cus417/57.188

## The Johns Hopkins University Baltimore, Add.

M. LLEWELLYN RANEY

June 15, 1925.

Dr. Harvey Cushing, Peter Bent Brigham Hospital 721 Huntington Ave., Boston 17, Mass.

Dear Dr. Cushing:

By the kind consent recorded in your note of the twelfth, I have sent you, by partel-post insured, the first volume of your "Life of Sir William Osler", that you may inscribe it to the Tudor and Stuart Club. Enclosed find the necessary stamps to bring it back. Needless to say, I had already bought a copy for the Club, in fact, three copies for the Institution all around, but it is not hard to dispose of any surplus copy.

Thank you for suggesting Miss Goodwillie and the Poetry Society. This had, however, already occurred to me, and I had already been in conference with Dr. and Mrs. Kinsolving. I hope that something can come of it, the I believe it is their habit to give a tea in the afternoon preceding the evening reading. We caught Mr. Walter de la Mare while he was here, and in fact his name heads the guest book.

It is true that the new Professor of English, Dr. Edwin Greenlaw, is a Renaissance scholar, and his chair bears the name of Sir William Osler. It is also a fact, not yet announced, that when he is ready, he has permission to establish a Tudor and Stuart Review. He is to edit the Variorum Edition of Spenser, and so our purshases of first editions of that author, come patly to his hands next year. We have a beautiful string of titles on the shelf now.

Yours sincerely.

Librarian